
 

2024 – 2025 School Choice Vouchers 
 

--------------------------------------------          Finance Office          -------------------------------------------- 

 

Overview  

We are excited to announce Heartland’s application to 

become a qualified school for the 2024-2025 School 

Choice Voucher Program has been approved!  

The student application process is now open and will 

close on August 31st. Once the application period is 

closed no additional applications will be accepted.  

 

Eligibility 

To be eligible to participate in the voucher program the 

student must meet the following criteria: 

o Have a legal settlement in Indiana  

o Be between the ages of 5 and 22 by October 1, 2024 

o Be enrolled to Heartland for at least 50% of the 

school day  

o A member of a household with an annual income of 

not more than 400% of the amount to qualify for the 

Federal Reduced Price Lunch Program (chart below) 

 
 

Tuition 

As we have been approved for the 2024-2025 voucher 

program our goal is to reduce tuition cost to families. 

With the average voucher award amount being $6,500 

we have set our tuition for the upcoming year at $8,300 

per student resulting in an estimated 50% reduction in 

your out-of-pocket expenses. Voucher award amounts 

are determined based upon the school district you reside 

in so voucher amounts and tuition cost will very from 

family to family. Below is a list of estimated voucher 

award amounts by school district. If your school district 

is not included in the list provided, please let me know 

and I’ll be happy to provide that figure.  

 

 

Estimated Voucher Rewards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Application 

To apply for the School Choice Voucher, you will need 

to complete the attached application and provide the first 

page of your 2023 income tax return showing your 

adjusted gross income (AGI).  Applications and income 

documentation will need to be submitted to Amy Coffin 

in the finance office. Face to face meetings can be 

arranged if desired.  

 

Contact 

I look forward to helping you get the financial support 

you need through this program. If you have any 

questions or would like additional information, please 

reach out to Amy Coffin at 

amy@heartlandchristianeducation.com  

765.465.4311 

 

             References 

          https://www.in.gov/doe/students/indiana-choice-scholarship-program/ 

          https://www.edchoice.org/school-choice/programs/indiana-choice-scholarship-program/ 
 


